
 

 

12th–13th September, 2024 
Aarodhya Auditions 
Venue: Room no 31 
Number of Students Reported:15 
 

On the 12th and 13th of September, Aarodhya – The Indian Dance Society held its annual 
auditions in Room No. 31 of Shyam Lal College. The auditions were a vibrant display of 
energy, creativity, and passion as students came forward to showcase their talent and 
become part of the Aarodhya family. 

Organized efficiently by Kanishk, Shubhpreet, Tanya, and Kushmita, the event saw 
enthusiastic participation across various dance styles, both classical and folk. The panel, led 
by senior members of the society, assessed each performance on expression, rhythm, stage 
presence, and individuality. 

With such promising talent joining the team, Aarodhya looks forward to a dynamic year 
ahead filled with creativity, hard work, and unforgettable performances.  


